 ‘Education is the most powerful weapon to change the World.’ Nelson Mandela

‘When you know better you do better.’ Maya Angelou
Rush Green Primary School
Dagenham Road
ROMFORD, Essex RM7 0TL

Tele: 020 8270 4940
Email: office.rushgreen@bdcs.org.uk
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             ‘Strive to Succeed’
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Dear Mummy or Daddy,

Here is a little gift for you as you leave your precious little one with us.

Now that your children have all settled into their new environments and new routines, you can have a little breather and relax knowing that they are in a safe place having fun and learning new and exciting things.

You can take time to relax and put your feet up and enjoy a lovely cup of tea!

Please remember we will work together always to help your child be the best they can be.

Thank you for entrusting your children with us here at Rush Green Primary School. We will do our very best to guide and care for each and every child. We will ensure their journey this year is filled with laughter, love and new experiences.

Now enjoy that cuppa!

Kind regards,

The Nursery Team
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